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                         Prayer Calendar 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 2 3 4 
         That those in need of 

heat and shelter find 
stable housing 

For those who need 
confidence and 

motivation to take 
positive next steps  

For ministry 
coordinators and their 

teams as they fulfill 
needs of our neighbors 

For those who need 
safety that God will 

provide protection and 
peace of mind 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 
For all parents and 

guardians who seek to 
nurture their families 

For Love INC Board 
members as they guide 

the direction of the 
organization  

For physical and 
emotional strength of 
our clients and those 

who serve others 

For those grieving the 
loss of a loved one – 

that God’s strength will 
heal and sustain them 

For church liaisons to 
lovingly empower their 
congregations to serve 

our neighbors 

For the Cookie Walk to 
be a very successful 

event as it brings joy  

For long-term, 
sustainable financial 
health for our local 

Love INC 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

For those celebrating 
Super Bowl Sunday to 

be safe and play fair 

For the Executive 
Director and Staff as 
they settle in to the 

new Love INC location 

That our neighbors feel 
loved on Valentine’s 

Day and always 

For the Furniture 
Ministry - that they 

help to give rest to the 
weary 

For our local, national, 
and international 

leaders to lead with 
integrity 

For the pastors of our 
partner and 

participating churches 

For all who are lonely, 
oppressed, or 

depressed that they 
find hope and justice 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

For meaningful 
employment for the 

unemployed and 
underemployed 

For those suffering 
with illness – that they 

have a swift and 
complete recovery  

Dear Jesus, we pray 
that you empower us 
as we love and serve 

others 

On this Ash 
Wednesday that God 

will strengthen us 
during Lent 

For a Prayer 
Coordinator to lead 

prayers for Love INC in 
every congregation 

For leaders and 
volunteers to embrace 

diversity as we help our 
neighbors 

For the Executive 
Committee as it seeks 

wisdom to lead and 
serve Love INC 

26 27 28     

For those who are 
homeless to find 

shelter and to build a 
relationship with God 

For those struggling 
with relationships that 

they find resolution 

 

That those in need of 
assistance find their 

way to Love INC 

                       

“Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances; for 
this is the will of God in Christ Jesus for you.” 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 


